
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 15th November 2024 

Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
Class Open Door  

Tuesday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

This is a great opportunity for you to pop into school 
for a chat about any concerns you may have, ask any 
questions or just to have a look at the work Class 3 

have been doing that week  
 

**The Curriculum Overview for Autumn 2 is now 
available on the website under the Class 3 tab** 

Christmas Arrangements 
Weds 11th December - Key Stage 1 Christmas 
Production @2pm and 6pm 
Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas 
Production @ 2pm and 6pm 
Tuesday 17th December – ALL KS2 children require a packed 
lunch as it is KS1 Christmas lunch 
Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party Day and Christmas 
Lunch 

Dates and Information for this half term 
***Tuesday 19th Nov – Parents’ Evening 1 – PLEASE NOTE 
THIS IS A CHANGE FROM PREVIOUS DATE GIVEN 
Weds 20th Nov – Parents’ Evening 2 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SIGNING UP SHEETS ARE NOW 
AVAILABLE IN THE ENTRANCE HALL 

Friday 22nd Nov – Pyjama/NonUniform Day – Class 3 award 
for winning best attendance last half term. No charge 
Tuesday 3rd Dec – Snow White pantomime – whole school – 
details to follow 
Thursday 5th Dec/Fri 6th Dec – Life Bus visiting school 
Friday 20th Dec – School closes for Christmas @2pm 

 

Class Superstar –     Maisy for having an outstanding attitude to all areas of school life 
                                        Freddie F for doing some great work in Maths this week! 
Writer of the Week-  Jordan for writing a super biography of Mary Seacole 
                                      Bridget for writing a brilliant poem about respect 
Christian Value –    James for having a humble attitude 
                                      Francesca for being trustworthy at all times 
 

In Class 
This week we have been doing a lot of deep thinking. 

On Monday, we enjoyed watching the Year 6 
Remembrance Day Service which made us think really 
hard about the impact of conflict. We read a thought- 
provoking poem called ‘Take A Stand’, and made our 

own reflections on the meaning of Remembrance 
Day. Then on Tuesday, we tuned into a live assembly 

on Anti-Bullying Week and discussed the central 
theme of Respect. We were very grown up in talking 
about what respect is and how we show respect. The 
children wrote some fabulous acrostic poems, sharing 

all that they had learned. In Maths, we have been 
learning how to exchange in column subtraction and 
applying this to some tricky problem solving. We will 
revisit this concept next term. Miss Wilson taught us 

all about Viking longhouses in History and we 
compared them to our own houses. 

**This half term, we are having a lesson of Flag 
Football taught by PNE on a Monday afternoon. This 

is in addition to our Wednesday PE lesson, so 
children need their PE kits in school on both days, 

including trainers and a warm top as we learn 
outside. ** 

 

Our Christian value this week is TRUST 
 

 
 

Book Fair 
The Book Fair was an amazing success this 
year. We sold over £900 of books over the 

four afternoons, which means that we have 
earned £450 of FREE books for school. This 
will help us to update our class and school library and give 

the children a greater variety of reading material. 
A HUGE thank you to everyone who attended and 

supported us! 


